
From: Alan Aronowitz 
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2009 2:22 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: WKOG & WKGK REPLY 
  
 

 
From: Sister Sue Jenkins [mailto:srsuejenkins@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2009 6:05 PM 
To: Alan Aronowitz 
Cc: SisterSue Jenkins, S.F.C.C. 
Subject: Re: WKOG & WKGK REPLY 

  
Dear Alan, 
  
I enjoyed talking with you over the phone a few days ago.  Thank you for your kind 
words  of encouragement to move our stations forward. 
  
Since, I spoke with you we have placed our WKOG - LP 31, Indianapolis, IN on the air, 
with twenty-four (24) hours a day of TV programs around the clock  (with our stations' 
ID every half hour). 
  
We have been on the air since, Monday, April 27, 2009, around the clock airing 
television programs, 
on WKOG-LP 31, here in Indianapolis, IN. 
  
I will be filing a request to Resume to Broadcast Operations, for this station. 
  
And I will  request that our current request for STA be canceled. 
  
Please look for these completed forms to be coming your way, soon. 
  
Also, we will be working to have WKGK-LP in Kokomo, IN on the air with  
24 hour television programs, as well, asap. 
  
The Lord God Almighty will especially bless you, Hossien and all the others there 
at the FCC for encouraging me in this matter. 
  
Remembering you each in prayer, 
  
SisterSue Jenkins, S.F.C.C. 
317-926-3000  office 
317-920-1000   cell 
  
 
  



 
 

From: Alan Aronowitz <Alan.Aronowitz@fcc.gov> 
To: srsuejenkins@sbcglobal.net 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh <Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 1:26:11 PM 
Subject: WKOG & WKGK 
 
 
Sister Sue:  It was nice talking to you.  I believe you understand that time is of the essence to 
return these stations to the air.  When that is done, or if you have further questions, do not 
hesitate to call. 
 
Alan 


